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Dear Ms. Knuuti,

I am a resident of Old Town and would like to express my support for the Juniper Ridge
landfill expansion. Although our society's consumption and waste disposal is unsustainable
and different methods must be developed, reality is that we currently generate waste and it
must go somewhere. Some complaints about the landfill are correct, while others are
exaggerated or untrue. Regardless, it is already there, and expanding or not expanding it
doesn't change that fact. It makes sense to expand an existing landfill rather than place one in
an unspoiled location elsewhere.

Thanks for your time,
Kaj Overturf

mailto:kajoverturf@gmail.com
mailto:Karen.Knuuti@maine.gov

